NW AUSTIN INSISTS that its district be bounded at 2222. PLEASE go back to the September 28th map
and move the southeastern boundary to start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC map from
September 28th with regards to NW Austin. We mean no disrespect to Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and
Rosedale, but NW Austin would like to remain with our communities of interest. The concerns of those
other neighborhoods are very different from those of NW Austin.

Regards,
Mike Genden



